
3. Notice and appropriate action regarding the approval to administer a Police Sergeant
examination. This two (2) hour written examination will be given at 9:00 AM on March 28,
2024, at the Henry B. Gonzalez Convention Center, 900 East Market Street, in Hemisfair
Ballroom. The eligibility list resulting from this exam will remain in existence for one (1)
year after the date on which the written examination was given or until the list is exhausted.


